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Rev. Horace B. Sloat, ’99, who has been pastor of the Baptist 
Church at Marysville, N. B., since his graduation from Acadia, has 
recently entered upon his labours in a new field at Milton, N. S.

Allan M. Wilson, ’93, is meeting witli marked success in his pro­
fession, being the junior partner of a large and popular law firm in 
Manchester, N. H.

Louis H. Morse of the class of ’91, and a graduate of McGill 
Medical College, has an extensive practice in his profession at Digby, 
N. S.

Miss Edna C. Cook, ’99, is further continuing her studies by tak­
ing the M.A. course at the University of Pennsylvania at Philadelphia.

Wallace DeB. Ferris, ’99, is pursuing his studies in law at the 
University of Pennsylvania, where he is giving promise of a brilliant 
career in his profession.

Henry B. Hogg, ’92, is principal of the County Academy at Digby, 
N. S. He has been very successful in the management of this academy 
and is highly esteemed by his fellow teachers and the community in 
general.

Miss Agnes H. Roop, ‘95, who for several years was vice-princ­
ipal of the Lunenburg County Academy has resigned her position with 
a view to complete lier studies at Harvard University.

Rev. Chas. A. Eaton, ’90, at present pastor of Bloor St. Bap­
tist Church in Toronto, lias received a call to the Fifth Avenue Bap­
tist Church at New York, with a salary of $10,000 a year.

Rev. Charles R. McNally, ’97, is pastor of the Worthen Street 
Baptist Church, Lowell, Mass., where he was ordained and installed 
as pastor on Sept. 19th, 1900.

Rev. L. A. Palmer, ‘89, a native of Dorchester, N. B., has re­
cently accepted a call from the Baptist Church at Pittsfield, Mass. 
He was for several years pastor at Swampscott, Mass., but resigned 
tlie pastorate there about a year ago at the demand of broken health. 
We are glad to learn that his health is sufficiently restored to enable 
him to resume his work of the ministry.

The Baptist Church at Kentville, N. S. is to be congratulated 
upon securing an acceptance to the call extended to the Rev. C. H. 
Day. He graduated from Acadia in ’86, entered Brown University 
shortly afterwards where he graduated in ’88. Mr. Day pursued his 
studies at Newton Centre from ’88 to ’90, after which he spent a year 
as a student at the University of Berlin. Since then he has been oc­
cupied part of the time as Professor of Latin and German in Shurtlef 
College, Ill.
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